Rafi Miah

From: srian Cooke [

Sent: 09 February 2022 15:18
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Murphys Yard Development - Application 2021/3225/P

We wish to object to the height and scale of this proposed development because of the impact on Hampstead Heath
and for all the reasons put forward by the Heath and Hampstead Society in their submission.

Brian Cooke and Mary Cooke



